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It is not acceptable to not take into consideration people’s socio economic status and 

accessibility challenges. Transportation is not always available and due to work or 

childcare or care for disabled or elderly, there are many reasons not all people are 

able to vote in-person. Mail in voting needs to remain!!! 


